
 
Robert Oeser 
 
Dear Senate Health and Welfare Committee Members, 
 
Providing healthcare coverage as a public good fits in well with the emerging trend in 
economic development which acknowledges that the provision of innovative 
infrastructure, such as Internet access, education and quality of life does more to 
spur the next generation of growth rather than the old ideas of tax cuts for 
investment.  
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